
DE

From: Bill Cobb <cobb.wt@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 4:33 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Please Support Rooftop Solar in NH

Hello,

I’m writing to urge you to support rooftop solar and net metering in New Hampshire. Net metering benefits all
electric customers - not just the individual providers - while keeping us moving toward a clean energy future.

In a state facing pipelines and high-voltage transmission lines, we should not close off a growing and
increasingly critical supply of clean energy for the state. If anything, we should raise or remove the cap for net
metering altogether. We cannot afford to continue investing in fossil fuels - solar and wind should be given a
priority to ensure a sustainable and clean energy future.

Thank you for your consideration.

Happy trails,

Bill Cobb
cobb.wt@gmail.com
12 Grandview Rd.
Littleton, NH 03561
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